
NEWS  POSTED   MAY 31, 2023 

SRCD Celebrates Asian American and Pacific
Islander Heritage Month 2023
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During Asian American & Pacific Islander Heritage Month, SRCD and the Asian Caucus were proud to spotlight

some of our outstanding AAPI members.  As this month comes to an end, make sure to read the interviews to

learn more about these scholars, their mentors, their current research, the important role of the Asian

Caucus, and more.  

Bin-Bin Chen      Stephanie L. Haft      Su Yeong Kim      Tomoko Wakabayashi      Richard Lee       CINDY LIU 

Visit the

ASIAN CAUCUS WEBSITE

to learn about benefits, networking opportunities, and more!
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